WORLD MEETING

ot FAMILIES

ROME, JUNE 22-2% 2022

Please use this logo cover to stick onto any box and place it on the
Sanctuary in the weeks leading up to the World Meeting of Families.
When you give out the prayer cards to your parishioners, please explain that
one is for them to keep to pray together regularly at home, the other is for
them to take away and to complete with the names of their families. These
can be placed in the box at a convenient time - perhaps it can become part
of the offertory that a basket, which is at the back of church to receive the
cards, is brought up with the gifts. Or families are invited to come and place
their card in the box at the beginning or end of Mass.

It is very tempting to think of family as those with two parents and small
children but it is important to realise, and to reassure people, that we are all
part of a family, thus this is something in which everyone can
participate.



